
 
 
Our Ref: NMA 
15th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Upcoming Theatre Session: Raising Awareness on Sexism, Misogyny, and Sexual Harassment 
 
We are committed to providing our students with a safe and respectful learning environment. As part of our 
ongoing efforts, we have arranged for a theatre company to visit our school to deliver sessions on important 
societal issues. 
 
On Thursday November 21st, we are pleased to welcome Narrative Alchemy, a leading applied theatre 
organisation. With over 10 years of experience working with Social Services, the Ministry of Defence, NHS, 
and UK Police Forces, they bring a wealth of expertise in supporting educational environments like ours. 
 
About the Session: 
 

• Purpose: To raise awareness among students about sexism, misogyny, and sexual harassment. 
• Format: Engaging theatre-based sessions that encourage students to think critically and 

empathetically about these issues. 
• Goal: To empower students to contribute positively to a culture of respect and equality. 

 
Next Steps: 
 

• Discussion at School: We will complete some follow up work with students in Tutor time and RSHE 
lessons.  

• Discussion at Home: We encourage you to discuss these topics with your child before and after 
the session to reinforce the learning experience. 

 
We believe this session will be invaluable in promoting a safer and more inclusive environment for all 
students. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Neil Maguire 
Deputy Headteacher (DSL)  
 


